
Hi! I’m Sammy, one of Parkview’s two medical helicopters. We have a helipad in 
Rochester, Ind., and one in Fort Wayne. Next time you drive by Parkview’s hospital on the north 

side of Fort Wayne, be sure to look on top and see if I’m there!

Learn more about Parkview Samaritan on www.parkview.com
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